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COMMUNICATIONS WITH ASSESSORS OFFICE

If you or anyone you know owns a home in East Baton Rouge Parish that flooded,
regardless of the amount of water, the homeowner needs to call the tax assessor’s
office at (225) 389-3920. Tell them you had water in your house and give them the
name listed on the tax bill, address and phone number. They are currently in the
process of making adjustments to tax bills. They may or may not need to visit your
house to confirm that there was water damage. Your tax bill will then be reduced and
the bills will be sent out in January instead of December. The assessor's office advised
the taxes should be approximately half of what is normally charged. This needs to be
done ASAP as they cannot be changed after the November 15th deadline.
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